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TxDOT to Shut Down Interstate-30 in Rockwall Tonight 
Traffic Update: Brief road closure planned for midnight at I-30 and Ridge Road, both directions. 
 
 
ROCKWALL, TEXAS – January 21, 2016 – The Texas Department of Transportation has scheduled a 
road closure for midnight tonight in Rockwall. The shutdown will occur at Interstate-30 and FM-740 (Ridge 
Road) in both directions.  
 
Weather permitting, crews will be working to string electrical cable across the highway, starting at 12 
midnight for an estimated 30 minutes. TxDOT encourages motorists to use alternate routes during this 
time, as backups could occur. 
 
 
 
About The City of Rockwall:  
The City of Rockwall, Texas is located 22 miles east of downtown Dallas, on the eastern shore of Lake 
Ray Hubbard. With a population of more than 41,000, Rockwall is a growing community that offers an 
extraordinary quality of life for its residents, as well as dynamic business opportunities.  
 
As the county seat of Rockwall County, which is the wealthiest in Texas, Rockwall has received several 
accolades in recent years, including being named one of the top ten “Best Towns for Families” by Family 
Circle magazine, and “Number 1 for Job Creation in the United States,” by CNN Money magazine. For 
more information about Rockwall, please visit www.rockwall.com. 
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For additional information, please contact:   
 
Lauri Dodd 
Public Information Officer / Marketing  
City of Rockwall 
P) 972-772-6559 
ldodd@rockwall.com  
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